
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, November 28, 2022 3:14 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11747-2022 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas; Diane Hood 

FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:55 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

From: John Burke <johnnyno@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 11:31 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; governorron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: PLEASE! No More Price Increases for Electricity 

Good morning, 

I am begging you, on behalf of all Florida residents, please do NOT approve any additional price increases for 
the electric utilities. In this time of economic uncertainty, the last set of approved increases has already caused 
a burden for my household. In January 2021, my FPL budget bill was about $260. This month, it was $315 and 
my usage went down year over year. This is with an average daytime temperature setting of78 degrees. If FPL 
is allowed to continue to arbitrarily raise rates, I fear I will be forced to choose between my electric bill and 
other household necessities and I'm in a much better position financially than many of my Florida friends and 
family. It might be a different story if FPL wasn't posting large profit increases over this same time period, but 
that isn't the case. In fact, their parent company raised expectations for their full year 2022 profits earlier this 
year. 

Ladies and gentlemen, approving additional increases to the electric bills for all Floridians would be 
irresponsible at best at a time when many families are struggling. 

I pray wisdom and guidance for you all. 

Sincerely, 
John Burke 
3621 Watergrass St 
West Melbourne, FL 32904 
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